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HDR PROCESSING FEE 
 
 

Reference is made to the announcement dated 28 September 2012 regarding processing fee of 

the Hong Kong Depositary Receipts (“HDRs"). SBI Holdings, Inc. (the “Company”) and J.P. 

Morgan Depositary Receipt Division are pleased to announce that the period of the issuance of 

the HDRs of the Company which is processed free of charge will be extended to 30 June 2013 

inclusive. Investors should contact J.P. Morgan to complete the transaction as this will need 

advance verification for operational purposes. 

 

Contact details of J. P. Morgan Depositary Receipt Settlements Group: 

Depositary Receipt Settlements Group 

Email address: DR_Settlements@jpmorgan.com 
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